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Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services 
Long-Term Care Regulation • Region 6 
920 Wildwood Dr. PO Box 570 Jefferson City MO 65102 I Phone: 573-751-2270 I FAX: 573-526-1269 
RELAY MISSOURI for Hearing and Speech Impaired and Voice dial: 711 

Paula F. Nickelson 
Director 

05/16/2024 

Sent Via E-mail 

Ronald Worthley 
Hillcrest Residential Care 
9415 North Brown Station Road 
Columbia, MO 65202 

Dear Ronald Worthley: 

Michael L. Parson 
Governor 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your plan of correction in this office on 05/16/2024 for the 
statement of deficiencies dated 05/06/2024 and to advise you that the plan has been reviewed and 
is considered acceptable as s,ubmitted. 

A re-inspection will be conducted at your facility within 90 days of the original inspection 
completed on 04/23/2024 to determine if the cited violations have been co1Tected in accordance 
with your plan of conection. 

We welcome any questions at (573) 751-2270. 

Sincerely, 

d,,.,l} ,J .hi 

WJJ�(Yluf/ 

Angela Theroff, LPN 
Regulatory Compliance Manager 

AT/tw 

PROMOTING HEAL TH AND SAFETY 
The Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services' vision is optimal health and safety for all Missourians, in all communities, for life. 
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This information should be confirmed with MO DHSS.





Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services 
P.O. Box 570, Jefferson City, MO 65102-0570 I Phone: 573-751-6400 I FAX: 573-751-6010 
RELAY MISSOURI for Hearing and Speech Impaired and Voice dial: 711 

Paula F. Nickelson 

Director 

July 15, 2024 

HILLCREST RESIDENTIAL CARE, INC 
d/6/a HILLCREST RESIDENTIAL CARE, INC 

9415 NORTH BROWN STATION RD 
COLUMBIA, MO 65202-8671 

Dear Hillcrest Residential Care, Inc: 

Michael L. Parson 
Governor 

This letter is to confirm the Department of Health and Senior Services, Section for Long Term Care 
Regulation (SLCR), spoke with Penny W orth.ley regarding Hillcrest Residential Care, Inc. Ms. 
Worthley indicated all residents located at Hillcrest Residential Care, Inc, a 33 bed Assisted Living 
Facility were relocated and the facility closed July 11, 2024. 

Therefore, effective July 12, 2024, Hillcrest Residential Care, Inc is no longer a licensed Assisted Living 
Facility. License #051335 issued to Hillcrest Residential Care, Inc, d/6/a Hillcrest Residential Care, Inc, 
is null and void. 

In the future, should you wish to obtain a license for long term care for th.is location, you will need to 
contact the Missouri Certificate of Need Program at 573-751-6403, submit a complete application, and 
achieve licensure prior to July 11, 2025 as an Assisted Living Facility. 

If you have any questions related to this letter, please contact Shay Patterson, Regulatory Compliance 
Manager, at 573-526-8522. 

Sincerely, 

Tracy Niekamp, Administrator 
Section for Long Term Care Regulation 

TK/SP/CW 

PROMOTING HEALTH AND SAFETY 
The Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services' vision Is optimal health and safety for all Missourians, in all communities, for life. 

This information should be confirmed with MO DHSS.








